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Subject: 

Construction/Entrance Plans General Notes Correction 

 

Effective Date: 

January 29, 2021 

 

 

Notice 

 

It was recently brought to our attention that an omission of a note was found within the 

‘Construction/Entrance Plans: General Notes’ document, which was posted on our webpage.  

 

After reviewing the document, we confirmed, the note regarding ‘DART First State, notification, prior to 

the start of any detours or construction’ (#28), which was originally added in the August 2019 revision, 

had inadvertently been removed when the document was last. 

 

The document has since been updated and the corrected version can be found on our Development 

Coordination website, under Guidance. 

 

We apologize for this omission and thank those for bringing it to our attention. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Development Coordination Section at 

302.760.2266. 
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